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Puckett & Faraj





April 05, 2011
Via Facsimile (614) 887-1878
STATE AUTO Insurance Companies

Claims Service Office
Heather DuMelle
PO BOX 182822

Columbus, OH 43218-2822


Re:
Claim Number FARA-0000316-112109; Request to calculate and pay lost wages due to accident.
Dear Ms. DuMelle,

This notice regarding unpaid lost wages due to Ms. Faraj pursuant to her automobile policy with your company. Please immediately pay the unpaid wages. 
As of April 03, 2011, she will have been out of work for a total of 72 weeks due to her injuries. Her total wage loss amount is $24,480.00 (72 weeks x $340 per week).  Your policy pays 85% of wages.  Ms. Faraj entitled the amount of $20,808.00.  You have paid $18,172.31.   As of April 03, 2011 she is owed $2,635.69.
On February 17, 2011, Ms. Faraj received two checks the amount of $4,046.00 and $4,760.00 that were mailed on 02/16/2011.  Ms. Faraj deposited the checks on the morning of February 18, 2011.  On the afternoon on February 18, 2011, Ms. DuMelle called me to tell me that Ms. Faraj shouldn’t cash the check that she sent her and they will send her another one.  Even if I had been contacted on February 16, 2011, what Ms. DuMelle was explaining is confusing because both checks were printed and mailed on February 16, 2011. 
Ms. Faraj has been represented by me since November 2009, all communication and checks were sent to our law firm address.  And it is our policy to hold the checks until cleared.

By sending the checks to her, they assume the risk that she could cash them and they would be in error.  Ms. Faraj’s account had been over drafted by $540.89 when State Auto Insurance took the check back from her account.
Sincerely, 

Haytham Faraj

PUCKETT & FARAJ, PC.
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